
We had a lot of excitement in the Art department in the 3rd quarter. Our 6th grade student, 
Gunnar Gribi, won the colleen float design for this year’s Holyoke Saint Patrick’s Day parade and 
not only was he in the news as well as on “Mass Appeal”, he was also awarded $100.00 and was 
able to ride in the tow vehicle. 
Currently, the middle school is working on a contest for the “Year of Jubilee!” 
All other students have worked on a variety of Irish themed art and are currenting working on 
Easter Art.  The school will soon be decorated with crosses, bunnies and eggs. 
 
Happy Spring and God Bless. 
Bev Sabourin 
Art Dept. 


